
 

 

ERASMUS+ PROJECT 

“New study program in space systems and communications engineering – 

SPACE.COM” 

December 07, 2021. Online 

PARTICIPATED: 

1. Dmitriy Ostroverkhov - Coordinator of TU Berlin 

2.  Khabibullo Nosirov - Coordinator of SPACECOM 

3. Dmitriy Galayka - 

4. Slavka Tsanova - 

5. Anastasia Puziy - technical assistant, SPACECOM (TUIT) 

AGENDA: 

1. Project status 

2. Dates of the project’s master classes  

 

Khabibullo Nosirov, SPACECOM project coordinator in Uzbekistan answered the 

question about the Commission's response on the project report and presented the following 

information to the participants: “Shortly after the report was sent, I received a question from 

the Commission about the reasons for changing bank details. I answered that it was decided to 

finance international projects in our state through the treasury of the Republic of Uzbekistan. 

Since then, the International Commission for Projects has not contacted us.” 

Further, Khabibullo Nosirov informed that SPACECOM project management in 

Uzbekistan  approved  syllabuses of master classes, which were sent and will be held during a 

visit to Uzbekistan by foreign colleagues. Regarding master classes from our side, soon 

syllabuses will be sent to foreign colleagues for discussion. 

He also announced plans to hold a meeting on SPACECOM in the city of Fergana on 

December 9-10, 2021 and informed about  the conference “Actual problems of space 

technologies and satellite communications”, which was held in Tashkent on November 23-24, 

2021. As part of the report on this in Marisol's letter, there will be an opportunity to find out 

the evaluation of the financial and technical reports of SPACECOM project. 

Dmitriy Galayka, a representative of the University in Sorbonne, suggested that it 

would be more difficult to get into Germany than in France in the near future, so he proposed 

to unite these "schools" at the Sorbonne on April 11-15 and organize master classes not only 

with teachers from the Sorbonne, but also with project participants from other countries. If it is 
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necessary to resolve issues with visas for the SPACECOM project participants, the Sorbonne 

University can arrange a letter to the French Embassy in Uzbekistan. To do this, we need to 

provide a list of invitees within the budget, who need visas. 

Tentatively, the visit of foreign representatives of the SPACECOM project to 

Uzbekistan is scheduled for March 21, 2022, and a visit to Sofia for June 27-July 1, 2022. 

 

RESOLUTION: 

1. Write a letter from the coordinator of the SPACECOM project in Uzbekistan to Marisol 

with a question about the status of the reports. 

2. Send syllabuses of master classes to foreign participants of the SPACECOM project for 

consideration and post them on the site. 

3. Find out at the French Embassy in Uzbekistan whether visas are provided to participants of 

international projects for the entire period of the project. 

4. The next project meeting will be held on the second Tuesday of January 2022. 

 

 

Project Manager: Khabibullo Nosirov 


